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THE LEAVES ARE FALLING! 

It’s that time of year again… 

falling leaves.  Please help keep 

our city beautiful by raking up 

your leaves and keeping the 

drain grates free of debris. 

TAX BILLS DUE! Everyone should 
have received their tax bill. If you did not 
receive your tax bill or have any 
question, please contact Shannon 
Tuthill. Two important reminders:  

1. It is your responsibility to send a 
copy to your mortgage company. 
2. If you pay by October 15th, you will 
receive a 15% discount. 

 
REMINDER FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
If you are planning a trip you may now go directly to www.cityofbancroft.org and fill out a 
Housewatch form.  This goes directly to Chief Yeager and he keeps a record of it so if 
there is an emergency he can contact you.  If you do not have access to email or would 
prefer to fill out the house watch form, just contact Clerk Tuthill or Chief Yeager.  Please 
make sure we have your current phone numbers as well. 

 
Welcome to the Neighborhood 
Please welcome new residents Jeremy and Laura Angermeier and their daughters 
Addison and Kate, 2306 Tavener Drive.   
New to Bancroft? 
Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she 
will add you to the directory and email 
list.  We would also like to welcome you 
in the newsletter. 
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JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! 

 

    NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM October 13, 2016 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 

RUMPKE 
Our collection days will not be affected by 
Columbus Day or Veterans Day.  Recycling 
collection days for October and November are 10/3, 
10/17, 10/31, 11/14 and 11/28.  Yard debris will be 
picked every Monday as well.  Rumpke will not pick 
up yard debris left in plastic bags.   Any questions, 
contact Rumpke at 568-3800. 

BOAT AND TRAILER REMINDER 
 
The commission would like to remind 
residences of Bancroft City Ordinance 
150.03 (E) No mobile home, trailer, camper, 
recreational vehicle, basement, tent, shack, 
garage, or other outbuilding placed or 
erected in the subdivision at any time shall 
be used as a residence or place of business, 
temporarily or permanently. During any 
calendar year no mobile home, recreational 
vehicle, trailer, camper, boat, or truck shall 
be left parked on the property, or on any 
street in the city for a period exceeding an 
aggregate total of 24 hours. 
 
FENCES: The city also has an ordinance 
regarding the erecting of fences.  (See 
Section 150.03 (H).  If you would like to 
build we just ask that you advise the 
commission of your plans so it may be 
discussed.  Most fences are quickly approved 
 
All city ordinances may be viewed on our 
website www.cityofbancroft.org.  

HALLOWEEN 
Watch out for little ghosts and goblins as 
they make their way through the 
neighborhood trick or treating. And be 
sure to stop and see Chief Yeager. He'll 
be handing out treats to the children 
from his patrol car. 
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